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Koehler receives MAFAA President's Award 
 
Jana Koehler, senior program manager in the University of Minnesota Morris Office of Financial 
Aid, has been named co-recipient of the President’s Award from the Minnesota Association of 
Financial Aid Administrators (MAFAA).   
 
The President's Award is considered to be one of MAFAA's highest awards and is selected 
based on an individual's contribution to the association during the president's term in office.  
 
Koehler and Amanda Cantú, Assistant Director of Financial Aid at University of St. Thomas, 
were selected for their work on the MAFAA membership and directory. Koehler has held this 
appointed position since 2012.   
 
Koehler and Cantú received the award during the recent MAFAA spring conference in Brainerd, 
Minnesota. 
 
 

 
 
From left: Scott Roelke, MAFAA President (Director of Financial Aid, Dakota County Technical 
College); Amanda Cantú MAFAA Membership/Directory (Assistant Director of Financial Aid, St 
Thomas); Jana Koehler MAFAA Membership/Directory (Senior Program Manager, UMN Morris)  
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